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Herewith, we inform you regarding the status of our products in relation to EU regulation 
2019/1021 (POP). 
 
 
We, Enocean GmbH, hereby declare that the products supplied by us comply with the 

regulations and requirements outlined in the Stockholm Convention on Persistent 
Organic Pollutants (POPs), Regulation (EU) 2019/1021, and any other applicable 
national or international laws regarding the restriction and elimination of POPs. 
 

We declare that our products do not contain any substances classified as Persistent Organic 
Pollutants above the permissible limits as defined by the relevant regulations.  

 
This declaration is made in good faith and is based on information available to us at the time 
of issuance. The statements made here are mainly based on the information given by 
EnOcean’ s suppliers for our entire product portfolio. 
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